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October 5 - NO SCHOOL

October 5 - Monster Golf Giveback

October 11 - PTA mtg @ 8:30 am 

October 12 - Student Council Voting

October 14 - Trunk or Treat 6-8 pm

October 20 - Early release

October 21 - NO SCHOOL (teacher planning)

October 21 - Make our schools safe- Golf

Tourney

October 23-31 - Red Ribbon Week

October 27 - Books & Burgers-McDonald's

Fundraiser

  

1875 BOOKS
THE EASIEST WAY TO SHOP THE FAIR!

SET UP YOUR E-WALLET
VISIT BOOK FAIR HOMEPAGE:


HTTPS://BOOKFAIRS.SCHOLASTIC.COM/B

F/COUNTRYHILLS






Mark your calendars!
Details and Activiities to come !



In music special, students are going to be learning about the different genres

of music. Our younger students will be listening to examples of different genres

to determine/learn which instruments are used. They will also learn the names

of the various genres. Our older students will be listening as well, but will be

identifying the elements of each genre on their own. All students will learn

about an influential musician who made an impact on their genre.

AROUND THE HILLS
Safety Patrol

Congratulations to our

September Safety Patrol of the

Month! Lilyana, from Mrs.

Spran's fifth-grade class is

always willing to lend a helping

hand to all of our students and

staff. Keep up the great work

Lilyana!

Our 2nd graders have been

extremely busy getting to know

each other and building our

classroom community! Always

exhibiting Kindness is our new

#1 goal! Our new adventures

include students learning our

new classroom routines,

expectations, getting to know

their new friends, and showing

responsibility with their

materials. In addition, students

are learning about Plants and

Animals in Their Habitats in

Benchmark Advance and

racing to learn their basic

math facts through 20, working

with even/odd numbers,

building arrays! We also had

an awesome adventure

learning about the Constitution

and the 3 Branches of

Government. Our second

graders are definitely on a

journey to success! 



 A great time was had by all!














